
 
 

     
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

It has been a challenging year filled with uncertainty and unprecedented events. However, through it 
all we have managed to salvage the year and as we come to a close we need to take stock and 
account for what we have achieved thus far. 

For this week let us carry out the following activities; 

-Go through all the work covered this year in their workbooks. 

- Discuss the exercises the learners wrote. 

-Help learners identify their strengths and challenges. 

- Navigate through the challenges to allow remediation as you also identify opportunities for 
expansion. 

- Always remember to give positive and constructive feedback to learners. 

- Engage learners in a plan on how home learning will continue next year allowing them to give input 
on how best it can be done in the home environment. 

The silver lining to this year's dark cloud is the integration of home and school learning. The future 
beams bright if it continues into the years coming  

Compliments of the season!! 

Justine  

NECT 


